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Toronto Catholic Parent Involvement Committee 
CEC ● 80 Sheppard Avenue East ● North York, ON ● M2N 6E8 ● www.tcdsb.org/cpic 

 

June 11, 2024 

Members of the Board of Trustees, 

 

RE: Policies Recommended by Governance Committee 

 

Last week the Governance & Policy Committee recommended various policies 

that are before you this evening to consider. 

 

 Our review of these policies does not appear to directly impact Catholic School 

Parent Councils (CSPCs) however, we note that a number are important policies that 

affect parents and students directly. 

 

 We would therefore recommend: in conjunction with any final version being 

approved and plans to implement in September, that the Board direct communications 

staff to create a summary of substantial changes to policies as a resource on the 

Board’s webpage and document that CPIC can share with parent Councils and the 

broader parent community in the fall. 

 

 

 

  

 
John Del Grande    
CPIC Chair   


